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	Date
	Event
	Location
	Time
	Page

	Mar. 9 Thur
	Steering Committee Meeting
	Albany Public Library
	6:30 PM
	3

	Mar. 11 Fri
	Ice Hockey Game
	Pepsi Arena
	4:30 PM
	1

	Mar. 19 Sun
	Annual Bowling and

Pizza Party
	Del Lanes, Delmar
	2:15 PM
	1

	Apr. 2 Sun
	Table Tennis Tournament and Pot Luck
	TBD
	2:00 – 7:00 PM
	1

	Apr. 6 Thur
	Steering Committee Meeting
	Albany Public Liarary
	6:30 PM
	3

	Apr. 20-21
	Seventeenth

Washington Seminor
	Washington DC
	9:00 AM – 8:00 PM
	3

	Apri. 26 Wed
	Annual USCPFA Banquet
	Local Chinese Buffet
	6:00 PM
	2






USCPFA Sponsors Family Group Outing to Albany River Rats Ice Hockey Game 


Saturday March 11


 Here is your chance for an exciting family night out. On Saturday March 11, for the first time ever, we will go to watch a professional ICE HOCKEY game at the Pepsi Arena in downtown Albany. The Albany River Rats will play the Lowell Lock Monsters. The game begins at 5 PM. We will meet at the Pearl St. Entrance at 4:30. It is a special Sponge Bob night so we hope that many children will attend.  Advance paid registrations are required so that our reserved seats will all be together. For students and scholars from China the tickets are $5 for adults and $3 for children 3-18. For all others the discount tickets are $12 for adults and $8 for children 3-18. Children 2 and younger are free but they have to sit in the seat with a parent. To make a reservation or ask questions contact Mel (449-8817) or Kirk (782-0746).








Talent Filled Chinese New Year Celebration 


Fills the Egg


A strong contingent of USCPFA members joined the CCC members and friends and Chinese students and scholars from RPI and the University at Albany at the Egg in Albany. Kirk, Rezsin, Anne and Mel helped answer questions about the USCPFA at our information table in the lobby. Twenty-five talented acts filled the celebration with great music and brilliant costumes backed by an often colorful and sometimes humorous (especially during the RPI program) power point slides in the background. This diverse cultural event included Polish, Mexican and local area performances as well as a vast array of Chinese talent. It was a great start to 4703 the Year of the Dog.


 


























February-March 2006  Vol. 32 Issue 2                                             www.uscpfany.org








US-China Friendship Newsletter


US-China Peoples Friendship Association


Northeast New York Chapter - Albany








Steering committee meetings are open to anyone interested and will be held at the Albany public library, Washington Ave. starting at 6:30 PM on Mar. 9th and Apr. 6th











Capital Region Winter and Spring Activities


         








NEWSLETTER INFORMATION


Next NL Deadline Apr. 15


  We invite you to submit articles for the newsletter to Editor:  Ping Peng, 1572 dean street, Niskayuna, NY 12309 or by email at pping2001@hotmail.com.  Tell us what you want and we will do our best to provide you with more information.  Next deadline Apr.15th








Chapter Hosts Group from Nanjing


On Feb 21st and 22nd our chapter hosted its' latest group. a seven member delegation from Nanjing, the capital city Jiangsu which is New York's sister province in China. They are very interested in increasing trade with the US. At the Schenectady Library they learned about GE's connections to China. Part of the group enjoyed dinner and conversation at the home of Yun Li and Ping Peng while the others went to the home of Anne Marfey. We are now working on two larger groups coming in April. If you want to be involved in hosting these groups please contact Rezsin at 462-0891/ � HYPERLINK "mailto:pinebush2002@yahoo.com" ��pinebush2002@yahoo.com�.








A REMINDER --Check for any last minute changes on our website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.uscpfany.org" ��www.uscpfany.org�.
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Donation to CCC Building 


In 2003, our organization, USCPFA, made a donation to the CCC (Chinese Community Center), to be used toward their quest of building a new community center.  A check for $500.00 was sent on 4/22/03.  But after sometime, with no success, they decided to put their project on hold and offered us the option of having our donation returned to us.  We decided to take the donation back and on 6/17/04, it was deposited back into our checking account.


Recently, Lee H. Miaw of the CCC, asked if we would send another donation; as they had purchased land with a constructed building which needed some updating, renovations and furnishings.  It was decided that we would indeed send another donation. On 1/20/06, our President, Kirk Huang, delivered a check in the amount of $500.00 to the center.  The funds have been used to purchase a drinking fountain for the center.  A plaque acknowledging our organization, US China Peoples Friendship Association as the donor is to be placed on it. The Chinese Community Center will be having an open house on April 8th, Saturday at their new building.  Why not stop by and offer  congratulations on their accomplishment. The new building is located at: 11 Avis Drive, Latham, N.Y. 12110, Tel No (518) 533-2424.

















THE SEVENTEENTH WASHINGTON SEMINAR ON US-CHINA RELATIONS SPONSORED BY THE US-CHINA PEOPLES FRIENDSHIP ASSOCIATION


April 20-21, 2006 (Thursday -Friday) 9 AM -8 PM


Registration: for USCPFA members, $175 if paid by April 1; after that, $200.   Non Members, $200; $225 after April 1


Send check or money order to Kitty Trescott, 1214 W. Schwartz, Carbondale IL 62901. Please include your name, address, phone & e-mail address, and USCPFA chapter &/or region. PLUS, to enter the State Department. U.S. citizens must include their driver’s license number and state of issue. Foreign nationals must include their country of citizenship and their passport number. Questions can be directed to Kitty Trescott at 618-549-1555, or e-mail: � HYPERLINK "mailto:trescott@midwest.net" ��trescott@midwest.net�


Registration includes


o Registration Packet      


o Lunch and dinner Thursday    


o Lunch on Friday


o Entrance to all Seminar events     


o Transportation to some sites 


o Interaction with officials from the Chinese Embassy


o Presentations by China experts, diplomats, and Chinese officials


Meetings and Lodging will be at the


Wyndham Washington Hotel


1400 “M” Street


NW   Washington, DC 20005


Phone: 202-429-1700 or 1-800-996-3426


Fax: 202-728-0530 


website: � HYPERLINK "javascript:ol('http://www.wyndham.com');" �www.wyndham.com�


Special Seminar Rates: $129 per night per room (2 people)


Rates available April 17 – 24, secure with a major credit card. Check in,3:00; check out, noon. Cancellations must be made 24 hours in advance.  Room will be held and charged to credit card. These rates are being held until March 29, 2006.  Be sure to indicate your association with US-China Peoples Friendship Association and the Washington Seminar. 


Registration does not include hotel accommodations.


PURPOSE: To provide a forum to consider issues relevant to relations between the United States and China through interaction with experts at the leading edge of U.S.- China relations.


 WHO SHOULD ATTEND?  All people interested in learning more about China especially the economic development, cultural interaction, and social issues of the Pacific Rim.  








Place stamp here








Contact information


President:  Kirk Huang    518-782-0746 � HYPERLINK "mailto:kkhbravo@yahoo.com" ��kkhbravo@yahoo.com�  (9 Hunters Run Blvd, Cohoes, NY 12047)


Events: Mel Horowitz   518-449-8817 melschinafriends@yahoo.com


Programs (monthly): Gene Damm  � HYPERLINK "mailto:gdamm@nycap.rr.com" ��gdamm@nycap.rr.com�


Membership – Hank Williams  � HYPERLINK "http://by114fd.bay114.hotmail.msn.com/cgi-bin/compose?mailto=1&msg=C3311A49-CF22-4223-B8E9-ACB1B509423F&start=0&len=12821&src=&type=x&to=william1@nycap.rr.com&cc=&bcc=&subject=&body=&curmbox=00000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000001&a=f2d467085cfe6db587b1376b0e7b0e1a6b56c1ed83499b75120fb036af9d5ce8" �william1@nycap.rr.com�  (46 Hiawatha Drive, Guilderland, NY 12084)











Type of Membership


Student -- $15


Senior --  $20


Individual -- $25


Family -- $40














Quick View Calendar





Membership Application – Make checks out to USCPFA				





Name _____________________________________________________________________		





Address _________________________________________________________________		





City, State and Zip _____________________________________________





Phone ________________________________________				    Circle one of the above





Email _______________________________________________________________________ 		     Amount enclosed ______________________





Mail to: USCPFA c/o 


Hank Williams, 46 Hiawatha Drive, Guilderland, NY 12084


All memberships include a quarterly copy of the National US-China Review and bimonthly USCPFA Newsletter


	    











USCPFA Members and Friends Snowshoe


    Yes, there was just enough snow on the ground for about 20 USCPFA members and friends to snowshoe at the Five Rivers Environmental Education Center in the Town of Bethlehem on February 25th. Most of us tried on snowshoes for the first time in our lives.


    Before snowshoeing we were given a brief tour by the Center staff which included a display which matched animals to their scat. We also saw cardinals, blue jays, and woodpeckers at the bird feeders outside the Center's main building.


    After our guided tour we gathered at the Fellowship Hall of the Delmar Reformed Church for a lunch consisting of cream of broccoli soup, hot dogs, macaroni salad, chips, chocolate cake, soft drinks and green tea. Our luncheon discussion was lively and provocative.











ICE HOCKEY GAME


On Mar. 11





BOWLING AND PIZZA PARTY


On Mar. 19























   


I hope you all had a good Chinese New Year. We had a very enjoyable cooking demonstration in January…delicious food along with good company. The Association also co-sponsored the Chinese Community Center’s Chinese New Year celebration performance at the Egg. The 4 hour long performances were cultural and entertaining. There are couple of exciting initiatives that are undertaken by the Chapter. We are currently working with China Yoxie to locate a sister city for Albany. And we will meet with SUNY Albany to discuss opportunities to work together on issues related to China. I will keep you posted of new developments. 





The Washington Seminar will be held at Wyndham Washington Hotel in Washington DC April 20-21, 2006. The theme is “Understanding Modern China”. It is an excellent opportunity to learn more of China. I encourage you to participate.  





I wish you have a nice last-stretch of winter and a nice upcoming spring. 





          		 Kirk Huang











US-China Peoples Friendship Association


President Kirk Huang


Membership Chair – Hank Williams


46 Hiawatha Drive, Guilderland, NY 12084
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Cooking Demonstration Held in Albany


 On January 15th, 2006 Beryl Hsia gave a wonderful cooking demonstration of the popular spicy Tofu and pork Sichuan dish: "Mapo Doufu" at the Westminster Church in Albany. This event was followed by a potluck dinner and was well attended by both American and Chinese members. Thank you Joy Cheung for your help with this project and Beryl for such an excellent demonstration. We hope to offer more cooking demonstrations in the near future.


Mapo, in Chinese, means "pock-marked old lady." It refers to a famous Sichuan chef's wife, who created this dish in the 19th century in the provincial capital, Chengdu. Another possible explanation stems from an alternate definition of meaning "numb":the Sichuan peppercorns used in the dish can slightly numb the diner's mouth




















ANNUAL FAMILY BOWLING TOURNAMENT AND PIZZA PARTY


                         Sunday March 19


 On Sunday March 19 we will have our annual BOWLING AND PIZZA PARTY. This is an afternoon of fun, friendship and food for the family. We’ll meet at DEL LANES, (Bethlehem Ct. in Elsmere- just off route 443/Delaware Ave.) at 2:15 PM.  No experience is needed! Bowling is fun and we’ll be happy to teach you how to become a “pro”!  We’ll bowl two games and then enjoy fresh pizza and soda. At about 5 PM we’ll finish with the awarding of special trophies to the best bowlers. The cost of bowling (including bowling shoes) and pizza is only $10 ($5 for children 10 and under). For students and scholars from China it is $5 (only $2 for their children ages10 and under).  We need to know plan the number participating. Please contact Mel (449-8817) or Kirk (782-0746) to let us know that you will attend. 








TABLE TENNIS TOURNAMENT/POT LUCK


Sunday, April 2


For several years now, one of our more popular athletic/social events has been our table tennis tournament.  This event is exciting to watch, fun and challenging to play.  The first few rounds usually start out with both beginners and skilled players.  The winners of each round then progress to play other skilled and serious players; the excitement builds with each playoff round. Then, when the tournament is finished, we all get to enjoy a delicious Chinese/American pot luck dinner.  Everyone brings something to share.  Be sure to save the date Sunday, April 2, starting at 2:00PM.  We will send email notice to all our members and also ask that you check our website @www.uscpfany.org for the location.  Contact person is Gene Damm Tel No.(518)482-7675, 


Email:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:melschinafriends@yahoo.com" ��� HYPERLINK "mailto:gdamm@nycap.rr.com" ��gdamm@nycap.rr.com��








More News and National Events





ANNUAL USCPFA BANQUET 


Wednesday, April 26


Circle Wednesday April 26 on your calendar. That is the date of the annual USCPFA BANQUET. It starts at 6 PM and features an all you can eat feast in a private area at a local Chinese Buffet. It's a chance to get together with all of your USCPFA friends and join with the RPI and SUNY students and scholars from China and our CCC friends too. It is also an opportunity to celebrate the best in China friendship and cultural interest as the awards are presented. Annual awards are given to the USCPFA member deemed to have done the most to promote US-China friendship (the Friendship Builder Award), the non-USCPFA individual or group promoting US-China friendship (the Friendship Links Award) and the high school student selected as the best scholar of Chinese language and culture (the Tema Bellinson Scholarship). In additional to all of this there is the annual raffle of items from China. Last, but certainly not least, there is wonderful entertainment - both American and Chinese (any volunteers for this year's program?). For more details contact President Kirk Huang ( � HYPERLINK "javascript:ol('http://us.f357.mail.yahoo.com/ym/Compose?To%3dkkhbravo1@yahoo.com');" �kkhbravo@yahoo.com� or 782-0746). Updates will also be found on our web site.























Thank you Ann


As you may have noticed in last-month newsletter we welcomed a new editor Ping Peng. We like to thank Ann Parillo, the previous newsletter editor, for the wonderful job she did for over a year of upgrading our newsletter and bringing it to a whole new level. Ann has had to hand over the newsletter to Ping, as she has other commitments that make it impossible to continue to spare the time. We thank Ann for sharing her advanced computer skills, her unending patience in gathering information for the newsletter and the time and energy she gave to creating such an excellent newsletter. We also thank her for helping to make the transition from one editor to the next as smooth as it was. We appreciate all Ann has done and wish her the best.














